
July 18, 2013

National Library of Medicine
Building 38A - Room 4N-419
8600 Rockville Pike
Bethesda, MD U.S.A. 20894

Dear Sir/Madam:

My name is Chandradhar Dwivedi, and I am working as a scientist over forty years. I have served as 
Principal Investigators in many projects funded by various federal, state and private organizations. I have 
served in reviewer panels of National Institutes of Health, National Science Foundation, and served as 
reviewer for numerous journals.  I have contributed to more than 100 scientific papers in peer reviewed 
journals of international reputation. I am also on the Editorial Board of Journal of Alternative & 
Integrative Medicine (AIM). The Editorial Board members and journal staff have worked very hard for 
the journal to establish its high professional standing and there by recommending this journal to be 
indexed in PubMed.

Thank you for your consideration.

Best regards.

Sincerely,

Chandradhar Dwivedi, Ph.D.
Distinguished Professor and Head Emeritus


